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Celebrations and Pictures of Wildcat Scholars and the Dedicated Staff Who Serve Them



Washington State University Presentation to Junior Class
Tuesday, April 24, 2018 



The first of two professional
development sessions for
educational support staff by
Nez Perce STEP was a
tremendous success. The next
meeting is scheduled for May
4th in the Téecukwenwees
Education Training Room.

Qe'ciyew'yew' 
Joyce McFarland!

Qe'ciyew'yew' Nez Perce STEP 



Congratulations Iris Chimburas!

Iris Chimburas was nominated and selected to serve on the
Professional Standards Commission.

The Professional Standards Commission (PSC) was established as an
advisory commission to the State Board of Education by the Idaho
State Legislature in 1972.

Vision: The PSC will continue to provide leadership for professional
standards and accountability in Idaho’s schools. We will handle that
responsibility with respect and in a timely fashion. We will nurture
positive relationships and collaborative efforts with a wide range of
stakeholders. We will be a powerful voice advocating on behalf of
Idaho’s children.

PSC program areas include Alternative Authorization, Educator Ethics, 
and Standards for Educator Preparation. 

Iris is an excellent addition to the PSC. We are proud of you Iris!





Open to all Lapwai School District staff, both instructional and non-instructional. 









Lapwai Elementary Afterschool Program

The Lapwai 4th and 5th graders are
participating in a Droneology course in
the After School Program. Each student
will learn basic and advanced piloting
skills with a hands on minds on STEM
program. The course will continue
throughout the rest of the year. If you
would like your student to participate,
please sign them up for the Summer
School Program to reserve your spot.



Mrs. Kerby's economic's class challenged
themselves to a taste test in order to
determine any differences between name
brand and generic brand products, including
calculating unit pricing. Students created
questions for their teams to also analyze
quality to cost comparisons. What a great
excuse to taste test ice cream during 2nd hour.

Tasty Economics



Our Juniors and Seniors participated in the
Annual Job & College Fair this week. Thank
you to the Nez Perce Tribe, Chedda
Ellenwood, and the Sponsors & Planning
Committee for inviting us to participate!

Annual Job & College Fair



HUGE thanks to the Booster
Club and our Wildcat Moms
and Aunties! It was a blast!
Thank you for your big
hearts for Lapwai students!
Such great sports!

Battle of the Moms
Boys Basketball Moms vs. Girls Basketball Moms

Tuesday, April 24, 2018



Lapwai Middle School students, along with Mr. Nellesen and
Lapwai staff, attended the Nez Perce Tribe's Take our Daughters
and Sons to Work Day! The students returned to school excited
about their experiences. Thank you Nez Perce Tribe for this
incredible opportunity.

Take Our Daughters and Sons to Work Day



Thank You Uuyit Kimti Program and Child Protective
Services for getting us out in the sunshine for
important causes this week!

Sexual Assault & Child Abuse Prevention Walk: 4-25-18



Academic All-Star Puts Education 

Above Love of Basketball

http://klewtv.com/news/academic-all-
star/academic-all-star-puts-education-above-
love-of-basketball

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=jZsUG59
fhGo&sns=em

Academic All Star
Hattie Covers Up

Latest Wildcat Call Webcast

http://klewtv.com/news/academic-all-star/academic-all-star-puts-education-above-love-of-basketball
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=jZsUG59fhGo&sns=em

